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Glasgow Girls Football Club 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Covid19 

Further to the ongoing Covid19 pandemic we are asking all 

Players & Parents to cancel their standing orders for monthly 

payments to Glasgow Girls & Women FC as soon as possible so 

as to not be charged from April 2020 onwards. 

 
The club will reinstate these when we return to playing & training. 

 

The first month we return we will not have a charge as we will use 

the payments everyone has made for March 2020. 

 
We hope every Player & Parent understands that we do not want 

to collect monthly fees while we have been told by the footballing 

authorities not to train or play. 

 
To cancel please contact your bank or please cancel via the 

banking app on your phone. 

 
The club will continue to work in the background and our social 

media platforms will be updated regularly. 

 
On behalf of Glasgow Girls & Women FC we hope everyone stays 

safe during this period. 

 
Thank you, GG&WFC Committee 
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